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Jessica Fuller

To: Town Planning LNE
Subject: RE: Planning Application: 6/2023/1018/HOUSE - 55 Longcroft Lane WGC AL8 6EB

From: Town Planning LNE <TownPlanningLNE@networkrail.co.uk>  
Sent: 01 August 2023 09:23 
To: Emily Stainer <e.stainer@welhat.gov.uk> 
Cc: Jessica Fuller <j.fuller@welhat.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Planning Application: 6/2023/1018/HOUSE - 55 Longcroft Lane WGC AL8 6EB 
 
 
** WARNING: This email originated outside the WHBC Network. Please be extra 
vigilant when opening attachments or clicking links **  

OFFICIAL 

 
Good morning Emily 
 
Many thanks for your email and the information supplied regarding the above planning application. 
 
I’ve reviewed the information and the car park adjacent to the proposals is not operational railway land, but does 
appear to be let to the car park operator by Network Rail. However, on viewing the application details, I can confirm 
that we have no observations to make in respect of the proposed development. 
 
I hope that this is useful. Let me know if you need any further information. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Matt  
 

 

Matt Leighton 
Town Planning Technician 
Diversity and Inclusion Champion 
Network Rail Property - Eastern Region  
George Stephenson House, Toft Green, York, YO1 6JT 

 
Please note I am on study leave on Wednesdays for the foreseeable future and will be 
unavailable on these days 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


